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NCDHD COVID-19 Updates 
Public Service Announcement 

 
North Central District Health Department (NCDHD) has been made aware of 16 additional 

cases across the district: 5-Holt, 5-Knox, 3- Antelope, 1-Brown, 1-Boyd, 1-Pierce.  
 
On Tuesday’s each week, NCDHD reports out recovery numbers on positive cases 

throughout the district. NCDHD would like to make district residents aware that due to an increase 
in positive cases, additional staff assisting influenza vaccine clinics and Test Nebraska clinics to 
serve our communities, we are unable to report that data today.  NCDHD is aware that we do have 
recoveries to report and will report recovery counts yet this week. We appreciate the patience and 
understanding of our district for the time and personnel resources it takes to conduct case 
investigations, contact tracing, case follow-up to determine recoveries, and communicate this data 
out to our communities.  

 
NCDHD is offering a drive through influenza vaccination clinic, Tuesday, October 6th from 

4:00pm – 6:00p at the back of the NCDHD office. Enter the drive through clinic through the West 
alley entrance and remain in your vehicle. To fast track the clinic process, complete the vaccination 
form online prior to arrival and have a copy of your insurance card with you.  

 
Case count update as of 10/6/2020 at 5:00 PM: 875 Total Cases (TC), 345 Recoveries (R), 

and 16 Deaths (D). A reminder that Total Case (TC) numbers are represented first, and of those total 
cases the number of Recovered (R) persons is represented second, and total case related Deaths (D) 
is represented third. 

 

Antelope: TC: 118, R: 34, D: 1       Keya Paha: TC: 2, R: 1 

Boyd: TC: 35, R: 11                         Knox: TC: 227, R: 105 
Brown: TC: 61, R: 12, D: 2             Pierce: TC: 138, R: 75, D:8  

       Cherry: TC: 92, R: 44, D:4               Rock: TC: 64, R:30 
       Holt: TC: 138, R: 33, D: 1          
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PSA Release 

North Central District Health Department (NCDHD) represents the following counties: 
Antelope, Boyd, Brown, Cherry, Holt, Keya Paha, Knox, Pierce, and Rock 
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